
H.B. 250 - Consumer Access to Health Care Charges

2007 General Session

State of Utah

Fiscal Note

Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits to local governments.  Provisions of this bill likely will result in 
direct costs for health care facilities, physicians, osteopathic physicians and dentists to provide the required information.  The actual expense for each will 
depend on the current system they are using and the cost of programming or providing the required data, if it is not already being made available to the 
consumer.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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